

9<sup>th</sup> July 2020

Dear Year 11 Parents,

## Into The Sixth Web Portal

We hope you have found the web portal that was launched recently for Year 11 Parents and boys informative, Many thanks to the parents who have submitted the Parental and Student Agreement on the portal and paid the Sixth Form Subscriptions.

For those who have not had the chance to view the new portal on the RGS website, may I please remind you that there is a digital form to fill in and return (the Parental and Student Agreement) and also the 6<sup>th</sup> Form subscription to pay. Both are **due by Monday 13<sup>th</sup> July**. Thank you in advance for doing this.

In addition, the web pages have a host of useful information about your son going into the Sixth Form such as what is the Sixth Form school dress code and an opportunity for you to meet the Sixth Form Team and Senior Prefects.

Please click here to access the site (we suggest you use Chrome): Into the Sixth

Username: <a href="mailto:sixthformlife@rgshw.com">sixthformlife@rgshw.com</a> (this is not an e mail address)

Password: sixthform2020 (please use lower case)

May I take this opportunity to wish you an enjoyable summer.

Kind regards Steve Noyes Director of Sixth Form